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Judith Dooling 
Centre for Continuing Education 
Campus Mail 

Dear Judith, 

April 23, 1981 

Enclosed you will find a copy of the letter you sent to this office 
dated March 10, 1981 as well as a copy of the calculations which 
determined how much in dues and assessments you should have paid. 
The result was that a refund of $12 . 00 is owing to you and I have 
also enclosed a cheque made out to that amount . 

Thank you for informing us of this matter. 

Yours truly, 

Wendy G. Lymer, 
Secretary-Treasurer, 
AUCE Local One 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C., V6T 1V6 Telephone (604) 224-2308 


